
To the Mendocino Board,  

 

Please consider the effects of the 10% ordinance will have on our county. During these awful drought years the water 

will not be available for the influx of gardens. Already, there is a strain on our resources; environmental resources 

along with other county resources like trash, health care AND law enforcement. We must go back to smaller 

sustainable gardens. Even these legal grows are TOO big.  

 

I am also concerned that a few members of the county can decide on something this large that will affect so many. 

This issue, 10%, should be put to a vote for all of us to decide.  

 

Thx for listening 

Mona Krupski 

Covelo, CA  

 


